
GOVERNMENT OF KERALA
Office of the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations

7th  Floor, KSRTC Bus Terminal Complex,Thampanoor,
Thiruvananthapuram-695 001.

E-mail: ceekinfo.cee@kerala.gov.in
Telephone: 0471 - 2525300 

NOTIFICATION
ADMISSION TO PROFESSIONAL DEGREE COURSES-2024

SECOND PHASE OPTION CONFIRMATION TO
ENGINEERING/PHARMACY COURSES AND FIRST PHASE
OPTION REGISTRATION  TO ARCHITECTURE COURSES-

DATE EXTENDED
In continuation to this office notification dated 13.08.2024  it is further
notified that the last date for second phase option confirmation for
Engineering/Pharmacy courses and first phase option registration for
Architecture course through the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in is extended
up to 17.08.2024 06.00PM. More details in this regard can be obtained from
the notification dated 13.08.2024 published in the website
www.cee.kerala.gov.in
Helpline
number:

0471- 2525300

Commissioner for Entrance Examinations
Thiruvananthapuram
 

CEE/152/2024-TA1 I/125049/2024


		Sample Info
	2024-08-16T21:40:53+0530
	SUDHIR K




